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 White Ribbon Draw the Line Survey 
  

 
To:  Presidents and All Members 

 
From: Harvey Bischof, President 
   

 
For Action 

 
 
OSSTF/FEESO has partnered with White Ribbon and worked on a variety of curriculum 
materials and initiatives promoting Draw the Line/It’s Not O.K., an interactive campaign that 
aims to engage Ontarians in a dialogue about sexual violence. White Ribbon is the world’s 
largest movement of men and boys working to end violence against women and girls, promote 
gender equity, healthy relationships and a new vision of masculinity.  
 
In late 2016, OSSTF/FEESO asked members to take part in a survey, prior to our work with 
White Ribbon being released. We are now asking you to take part in this survey again to gauge 
our success with this initiative and to plan next steps. This survey is important to the campaign 
and is aimed at evaluating the success of an educational campaign focussed on promoting 
students' health. We encourage all members to fill out this survey which takes less than five 
minutes to complete. The survey can be completed in either English or French and must be 
completed by June 1. 
 
The survey can be accessed through the link below or by pasting the link into your browser. The 
link is for all education workers to use. 
 
https://legerweb.com/2018EducatorSurvey  
 
If you have any issues with the survey, please click on the link to the Leger website – ‘contact 
us’, at the end of the survey. If you have any other questions regarding Draw the Line, please 
contact Tracey Marshall at provincial office tracey.marshall@osstf.ca.  
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